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Dear Dr. John H. Boer 

Greetings to you in the mighty name of our Lord Jesus Christ, amen. We are very 

pleased with the way you write your books; they are so exciting and interesting to 

the human needs. 

And because of that observation, we are again appealing to you that we need you 

to write on the pressing issues that are facing the church as of now, that is 

concerning the charismatic movement, such things as speaking in tongues, 

healing, prophecy or the gifts of the Holy Spirit and its utilization within the entire 

Church of Christ here on earth. 

This book, if written, will be so profitable to the TEKAN churches. God bless you as 

you think on this big issue in the church today. Amen. 

Yours in Him. 

Revd. Y.B. Malafa, 

COCIN EBS Co-ordinator. 


